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Date: April 11, 2024 
To: Matagorda Bay Mitigation Trust 
From: Rosario Martinez 
RE:    Status of Matagorda Bay Mitigation Trust Projects 

Marine Debris Removal on Matagorda Island  (Contract #063): 

The goal of this project is to remove marine debris and hazardous materials that have accumulated on the 
Matagorda Island Gulf shoreline.  The CBBEP and ANWR have scheduled a site visit to Matagorda Island 
for April 12, 2024.  The purpose of the site visit is to assess and identify the marine debris on the Island.  
The CBBEP will then develop a request for proposals for debris removal services which will include the 
locations of the debris based on the assessment that will be conducted in April 2024.   




